We have continued to closely monitor the COVID-19 crisis. After carefully considering
the advice from the CDC, WHO, local government officials and event management
consultants, we have made the difficult decision to cancel our Midwest Region Coaches
Conference (MRCC) 2020. Given social distancing requirements and bans on large
gatherings, it is simply not possible for us to execute a 300-400 person conference in the
Fall. We do plan to have our next conference in 2022. Please stay tuned for details.

In addition to preserving the health and safety of our conference attendees and local
communities, the decision to cancel is also based on our ICF Core Values including
Integrity, Excellence, Collaboration and Respect. We are committed to continuing our
tradition of creating a safe, physical space where we connect coaches to inspire positive
change for individuals, leaders and organizations. Those who have attended our
conferences in the past understand that this is the heartbeat of our events. As we
collectively turn our attention to the 2022 MRCC, we can look forward to a time to
celebrate the paths we have forged, the extraordinary circumstances we will have
overcome, and the opportunities that have been presented to us as coaches and change
agents.

With your current registration, we would like to offer you an opportunity to benefit from
an amazing lineup of webinars and other gifts from our speakers and sponsors that will
be offered between now and the 2022 conference. Details regarding this offering will be
available shortly.

**For current MRCC paid registrants, your registration will automatically be
transferred to our new 2022 conference dates. Thank you for your patience as our
team finalizes incentives to keep your registration in place. This will allow you to stay
connected, engage as leaders in the coaching field, and earn CCEUs at no additional
cost until we can meet again in person.

Finally, we would like to thank our incredible sponsors, speakers, venue hosts and event
collaborators for their continued flexibility, resilience, and support. Without them, none
of this is possible. If you are one of our speakers or sponsors, our committee chairs will

be in touch with further information.

Thank you and stay safe! Look forward to seeing you in 2022!
Dr. Gina Marx

Chair Midwest Region Coaches Conference
Steering Committee



